
 

 
 
Information Session on Black July 83 
 
As Tamils around the world remember the anti-Tamil pogrom that happened 31 years 
ago, the Canadian Tamil Congress (CTC) is organizing an information session on Black 
July 83 with the objective of educating our youth. The Black July 83 is an integral part of 
Tamil Canadian history as this incident triggered a large number of Tamils to flee to 
countries like Canada. 
 
This information session for youth will consist of a power point presentation, screening 
of a 30 minute documentary and an exhibition about Black July. Youth will also get an 
opportunity meet, speak and engage with victims of Black July 83.   
 
The details of the session are below: 
 
Date:       Saturday July 26th 2014 
 
Time:       2 pm to 4 pm 
 
Venue:    Canadian Tamil Congress Office 
               10 Milner Business Court, Suite # 513 
                Scarborough, Ontario 
 
 
The event is open to all youth ages 10 and above. 
 
Refreshments will be served. 
 
Admission is FREE, but need to register due to space limitations. 
 
 
To register, please call 416-240-0078 or email us at 
info@canadiantamilcongress.ca 
 
The Canadian Tamil Congress (CTC) has been maintaining Black July 83 website 
which consist of personal testimonies from survivors with the aim of creating an online 
Black July museum. These testimonials are an integral part of Tamil Canadian history 
as this incident triggered a large number of Tamils to flee to countries like Canada.  
 


